
 

June 3, 21 

SUPPLEMENTAL EXHIBIT 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The renewal application license to which this exhibit is attached indicated that all biennial reports were 
not timely filed.  This was an oversight due to the combination of the delay in filing the previous report 
because of the pandemic and the fact that the previous counsel to the licensee did not make him aware 
of the necessity of the form submission. This is unfortunate because the licensee cannot recreate the 
forms. There have been no changes in the operation of the station since the last license to cover was 
granted in 2013. This is a serious matter and the licensee now understands when the reports must be 
submitted and has committed to ensure that this will not happen again.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Consulting Engineer 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


